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Welcome to our newsletter, as you might 
have noticed, we have had a facelift!  

With fondness, our lovely Lesley has 
decided to retire from our newsletter, 

however, we are still planning to provide 
useful information and updates (hopefully!) 

Notices; 

We have a new Facebook page (with 
the same name), we are hoping to 

remove the old one as it now has out of 
date information on it. 

We are on the hunt for some extra 
trainers for the club, if you or anyone 
you know might be interested, please 

get in touch! 

Dog Friendly Eateries – Newark 

 Tambo Lounge 
Mad Hatters 
Strays 
Bean & Vine 
Feeling Peckish 
Gannets (Middlebeck) 
Starbucks (A17 / A46 / 
A1 Roundabout) 

Inn on the Green 
Tawny Owl 
Post Office 
Lord Ted 
Oscars 
Swan & Salmon 
The Navigation 
Muskham Ferry 
The Plough 

Upcoming Events 

  

 
❖ GCDS Bronze Exam @ Showground 

Monday 18th March, 6pm. 
❖ Crufts @ NEC, Birmingham 

7th - 10th March. 

 

 

Feedback, suggestions  & 
enquiries always welcome; 

 

info.tvdtc@gmail.com 
07734 414466 

As many of you will know, we said 
farewell to our beloved Gill on 

Wednesday 21st February.  

It was wonderful to hear and see 
how many people’s lives she has 

touched. 

Rest In Peace beautiful lady. 

Hardy has settled in to his new home  
really well.  He is enjoying his walks and 

exploring the new sniffs which come with a 
new area, he greets us every morning with a 
bootie shake, a wagging tail and a teddy in 

his mouth, he loves his food, walks 
beautifully on his lead (provided he can 

stop and sniff at every opportunity), & has 
made lots of new friends.  Gill would be so 

proud of her beautiful boy. 

Hardy 
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